
4640 NOBLE AVENUE 
SHERMAN OAKS, CALIFORNIA 
91043 

July 28, 1969 

Dear Sylvia, 

i was able to get this endorsement of my 1334 and 133B research. 

Jack has become a friend, go perhaps this is not the “hostile 
scrutiny™ you asked about, however, he's quite experienced, having 
once beenin charge of a Naval photo research lab at China Lake, 
California and is now retired. 

He requested a set of these slides and spent quite awhile examining 
them, 

Anyway, thought you would like a copy of this for your files, 

Sincerely, 
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